
The children of Longhoughton CE Primary School 

have had a very busy and exciting week.  Wednesday 

was World Maths Day so we spent the morning 

completing maths challenges and games.  As we have 

started a new daily programme to practise our times 

tables this term called Times Tables Rock Stars, we 

all came to school dressed as a rock star!  In the 

afternoon we went to church for Ash Wednesday 

and were greeted by a very puzzled Reverend Ian.  

He had never seen so many Rock Stars in one place 

and all of the pink, purple and green hairstyles made 

the church a very colourful place.   

World Book Day was on Thursday and this year we decided to forego costumes 

having already dressed up the day before.  Instead we all came to school in our 

pyjamas with our favourite book.  Some of us brought soft toys and blankets to 

snuggle up with while sharing our books and animated stories.  We had a mix up 

in the morning where children from each 

class spent time together as well as time in 

our own classroom doing class based 

activities. In the afternoon each class then 

shared Bible stories and made some new 

displays for our hall based on these stories 

which reflect our core values.   


